
Washington Commons Tennis Court Rehabilitation Project 
 

The River Forest Park District (the “Park District”) is accepting sealed bids for the 
Washington Commons Tennis Court Rehabilitation Project, which includes the removal 

and replacement of 2 tennis courts and fencing. 
 

Bid Documents may be obtained electronically beginning June 7, 2017 at 
courtbuilder@ameritech.net. 

 
Bids must be received on or before 2:00 PM, June 26, 2017, at the Park District’s 

Administrative Office, 401 Thatcher Ave., River Forest, IL 60305 at which time they will 
be publicly opened and read aloud. 

 
The Park District reserves the right to accept or reject any and all bids, waive technicalities 

and select a bid that meets the specifications required by the Park District. 
 

All bidders must comply with applicable Illinois law requiring the payment of prevailing 
wages to all laborers, workers and mechanics, as determined by the Illinois Department of 

Labor, and the record keeping, submission and inspection requirements of the Illinois 
Prevailing Wage Act, including the requirement for submission of certified payroll records.  

All bidders must also comply with the Illinois statutory requirements regarding labor, 
including equal employment opportunity laws. 

 
A pre-bid conference will be held at the tennis courts on Thursday, June 22, 2017 at 

10:00 AM. 
 

Michael J. Sletten, Executive Director 
River Forest Park District 
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